
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

The Presidential Memorandum on Federal Fleet Performance, dated May 24, 2011, requires 

Agencies to disclose any executive fleet vehicles that are larger than a midsize sedan or do not 

comply with alternative fueled vehicle requirements.   

 

The Peace Corps has one executive vehicle.  To increase the use of alternative fuels, in 2010 the 

Agency replaced its executive vehicle with a 2011 Buick Lucerne flexible fuel vehicle that runs 

on a blend of up to 85% ethanol (E85), an alternative fuel.  The executive vehicle is assigned to 

the Office of Administrative Services.  

 

Through the use of alternative fuel in its fleet, the Peace Corps supports Federal goals under 

Executive Order 13514, Federal Leadership in Environmental, Energy, and Economic 

Performance, to reduce petroleum use and lower greenhouse gas emissions. 

 


